
Dear Supervisors,  
 
This communication will be much shorter than my comments to item 6B. I also wish, however, to address 
proposed items 5H, 6A and 4O. 
 
Item 6A: 
 
I had the benefit of discussing this item with Supervisor Haschak. He explained that even though the 
attached chart of County departments did not include cannabis per se, the intent is to individually address 
cannabis in the same context of Strategic Planning in a separate meeting dedicated to the County vision 
for developing the cannabis industry. With this explanation, I trust cannabis strategic planning will be 
considered similarly to this agenda discussion in the near future. 
 
I support MCA's recommendations as they apply to this item as presented. 
 
 
I need immediate closure to prepare my various County paperwork. I will be listening tomorrow and speak 
to this issue if not discussed. 
 
Thanks you for your consideration of this mess! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Corinne Powell 
 

 


